THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • June 15, 2012

Monday 6/18	2Conroy & 2Sewell Poetry Celebration 12:15-1PM
Tuesday 6/19	6 th Grade Rehearsal Trip to the PAC 9:15-12Noon
Wednesday 6/20	2 nd Grade Trip Lloyd Harbor Park 9:15-11:30AM 6 th Grade Moving-Up Ceremony at the PAC 10:30AM Noon Dismissal
Thursday 6/21	Noon Dismissal
Friday 6/22	10:30AM Dismissal

FROM THE SCHOOL

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 10th at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Following the Pledge Allegiance each morning a patriotic song is performed by Caroline Atkinson, Giavanna Ferrandino, Caroline Farahani and Samantha Rivkin from Mr. Cunningham's room.

PARKING

Parents/visitors should not park in the spots labeled "Itinerant Teacher Parking". These spots are for our travelling teachers who have responsibilities to our children during the school day.

LIBRARY NEWS

All materials are due back to the Library by **Monday, June 18th.** Please help your child clear up any library obligations.

EARLY PICK-UPS

If you need to pick up your child before regular dismissal you must be here **before 2:45PM**. All pick-ups after that time will occur at the back circle, due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow.

SMARTMUSIC PACKET AND MICROPHONE COLLECTION

Fifth and sixth grade band and orchestra students must return the manila envelope by June 18th to his/her band or orchestra teacher with the microphone and instructions. If, at any time during the school year, the microphone becomes **damaged** or **lost**, the student must notify his/her band or orchestra teacher immediately. **The replacement value for the SmartMusic Microphone is \$20.** Checks may be made payable to *Cold Spring Harbor School District*.

FROM THE NURSE

Please stop by the Health Office during school hours to pick up your child's remaining medication. If you do not, the medications will be discarded. Your child is not permitted to bring the medication home.

All **third graders** are required to submit a recent health appraisal and dental certificate prior to entering fourth grade. All **fifth graders** are required to have the Tdap booster prior to entering sixth grade. All required paperwork must be brought to the health office. Students who are medically excused from physical activity are <u>not</u> permitted to participate in physical education <u>and</u> recess until a doctor's clearance is submitted. If a child is absent from school due to illness, he/she is not permitted to attend any after-school activity.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at Ihsptg.wordpress.com

Please visit our new website, www.lhsptg.wordpress.com Post a comment, thank parents and teachers, and "like" an event. Tell us about your experiences with the LHS*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive experiences have you had?

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

We have 106 supporters!!! Thank you so much! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining and help support LloydHarbor School too. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Find the link on the LHS*PTG Website(www.lhsptg.wordpress.com). Go to the "Easy Ways To Give" page.

3rd Annual Avery Give Back To Schools Program

This year, Avery will give away a total of 500,000 Box Tops for Education® coupons, \$50,000 worth of durable Avery school supplies and \$5,000 in gift cards. All you have to do is vote for Lloyd Harbor School! The top five vote-getting schools will receive: 25,000 Box Tops for Education coupons, \$10,000 worth of Avery school supplies and \$1,000 worth of gift cards. The 25 runner-up schools will each receive 10,000 Box Tops for Education coupons. 10 random winners with more than 100 votes will receive 5,000 Box Tops for Education coupons. Get your friends, family and the entire community to vote daily for Lloyd Harbor School! Copy and paste this link into your browser: http://givebacktoschools.avery.com/schools/member and find Lloyd Harbor School. After you vote, there is a quick way to share the link on Facebook. Find the link on the "Easy Ways To Give" page at the LHS*PTG Website www.lhsptg.wordpress.com). Remember to vote everyday!

Food Pantry

A great big THANK YOU to the entire LHS community for generously donating to the Tri-CYA at Field Day and throughout the school year! Because of all your Field Day donations, we were able to supply the food pantry with a car load of snacks to help them get through the lean summer months. The children and staff were so excited to see bag after bag get unloaded. Your gifts were truly appreciated. Thank you!

6th Grade Yearbook

Thank you Laura Farahani, Danielle Faria, Shanah Gordon, Sandra Krusos, Patti Porzelt, Kim Muto, Carol Terracciano and Julie Torrey for your contributions, time and help in making this yearbook a memorable gift for the Class of 2012. Lisa Paris and Julie Ross, Committee